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A Word From
The CEO

As we begin our new year faced
with the ongoing threats by our
state to cut services, reduce
benefits and cut payments for
all medical services, while our
own nation is facing record
unemployment and deficits.
We at Castle Family Health
Centers stand by  our
commitment to serve your
health, your mind and your
soul. We continue to grow and
expand to ensure that we are
able to meet your needs today
and in ten years from now.
Stop by and see all the new
changes continually happening
at Castle.

NMinimally
Invasive.

Safe.

Effective.
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Cervical cryotherapy is a procedure which
involves freezing an area of abnormal tissue of
the cervix with an instrument (cervical
cryoprobe) that cools the area to sub zero
temperatures. The cells destroyed by freezing
are shed afterwards in a heavy watery
discharge. This procedure is effective in 85%
of the cases. The after effects of cryotherapy
are watery discharge and slight cramping. For
more information or to schedule an
appointment contact our Women’s Clinic.

WOMEN'S HEALTH CLINIC

(209)357-2099






